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Back to School Supplies Drive
Rock Energy Cooperative is sponsoring a School Supplies Drive so our employees and 
members can donate back-to-school items to help families who are having difficulty 
providing the proper tools for their children to succeed in school.  

#2 wooden yellow pencils
Ballpoint pens
Plain pocket folders
Spiral notebooks - wide ruled
Notebook paper - wide ruled
Three-ring binders
Box of 24 or 64 crayons  
	 (preferably Crayola)

Needed supplies
Pink erasers
Glue bottles
Glue sticks
Dry-erase markers
Colored pencils
Washable markers
Watercolor paints
Highlighters

Zipper binders
Protractors
Rulers (⅛ scale or metric)
Scissors (preferably Fiskars)
Backpacks
Kleenex
Deodorant

Participating districts
Beloit
Beloit Turner
Brodhead
Clinton
Dakota
Durand
Edgerton
Evansville

Rock Energy Cooperative offices 
	 2815 Kennedy Road, Janesville WI

15229 Willowbrook Road, South Beloit, IL
7:30 a.m. to 4 p.m. Monday-Friday

Lake Summerset Association
1202 Lake Summerset Road, Davis, IL
8 a.m. to 4 p.m. Tuesday-Friday, 8 a.m. to noon Saturday

Drop-off locations
Hononegah
Janesville	
Milton
Parkview
Prairie Hill
Rockton
South Beloit

Donation deadline is August 1!

http://www.rock.coop
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Have a Safe and Happy Fourth of July!
Rock Energy Cooperative offices will be closed on Tuesday, 

July 4, in observance of Independence Day. We will reopen at 
7:30 a.m. Wednesday,  July 5. 

Members can make payments in the 
drop boxes at both offices during the 
holiday. 

Even though our offices are closed, 
standby crews are always available 
24 hours a day. If you need to report 
a power outage, please call 866-752-
4550.

Member Appreciation Day 
Pancake Breakfast
Saturday, Sept. 9

Watch for Details

Kids who attended Rock Energy Night at the Ballpark on 
Saturday, June 10, received a souvenir baseball. After mak-
ing funny faces for the camera, they got the balls signed by 
Beloit Snappers players. If you missed the event, there’s still 
plenty of time to see a game this summer. Co-op members 
can buy discounted tickets for $2 each at our Janesville 
and South Beloit offices. They’re originally priced at $8 
and can be used for any 2017 regular season home game. 
While you’re at our office, pick up a Snappers schedule so 
you can plan your trip to the ballpark.

Co-op Night at the Ballpark

http://www.connections.coop/healthysavings

